
From: Amy Crawford  
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:20 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A neighbor's statement re. Circle K Redevelopment at Stadium and Packard 

 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
We are among the neighbors who will be affected by the redevelopment of the Circle K 
gas station at East Stadium and Packard, and we are writing to express our support for 
the alternative plan (the one presented to the neighbors by Circle K and Quatro on 2/22 
with Brett Lenart in attendance; see attached PDF). While it is still not ideal, we believe 
that this plan will have a far less harmful impact on our end of Iroquois Place than the 
current by-right plan. 
 
Our primary concern with regard to the redevelopment is the impact of light, noise and 
traffic fumes on our home and those of our nearest neighbors. The alternative plan has 
vehicles and lights farther away from residences, and it preserves more trees as a 
buffer. It is also superior when it comes to pedestrian safety-- an important factor at an 
already-dangerous intersection. 
 
We understand that the alternative plan will require a zoning variance to build a portion 
of the new building within the 30-foot residential buffer zone, and we pledge to support 
such a variance when the developers seek it. 
 
Thank you very much for your continuing work on this. 
 
Amy Crawford and Dmitry Berenson 
1418 Iroquois Place 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
518-321-4525 
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